
The  Seneca  Valley  School
District  invites  qualified
vendors to submit proposals
for  Contracted  Student
Transportation  Services.
Vendors  may  submit
proposals  to:  Seneca  Valley
School District Administration
Office,  124  Seneca  School
Road, Harmony, PA 16037 to
the  attention  of  Mr.  John
Demkowicz,  Director  of
Transportation  in  a  sealed
envelope  labeled  Student
Transportation Services  no
later than 1:00 P.M. prevailing
time,  Friday,  November  15,
2024  to  be  considered
accepted. The Seneca Valley
School  District  Board  of
Education reserves the right to
accept or reject any and/or all
proposals  or  to  accept  the
proposal that it finds, in its sole
discretion, to be in the best
interest of the school district.
A  copy  of  the  Request  for
Proposal  may  be  requested
from Mr. John Demkowicz at
demkowiczjg@svsd.net. The
documentation  can  also  be
obtained  from  the  Seneca
Valley School District website
at www.svsd.net.


